
 

 

19th May 2020 

Goodwood Motor Circuit Noise Management Statement 

Due to Government guidelines regarding COVID 19, Goodwood Motor Circuit was closed for any 

activity between Tuesday 24th March and Monday 18th May. During this time vehicles were not permitted 

to use the Circuit and all days from the period between Tuesday 24th March and Monday 18th May were 

classified as ‘silent’. This statement replaces all noise monitoring reports for this period. 


